
Notice of Public Hearing on the  
2020-21 Budget 

 
 

 

The City of Amarillo will conduct a public hearing on the 
proposed 2020-21 budget.   
 
This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s 
budget by $1,931,428 or 3.89%, and of that amount $528,990 is 
tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll 
this year. 
 
The public hearing will be held on September 8, 2020 4:00 P.M. 
at the Amarillo Civic Center Complex, 401 S. Buchanan Street, 
in the Grand Plaza.                                
 
Members of the public are encouraged to attend the hearing and 
express their views. 
 


